
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Parents and Students of 
Gulf High School’s Class of 2019 

Mark your calendar 
DON’T MISS OUT 

Please join us for an informational meeting 
regarding financing your student’s post-secondary 

plans! 
 

A local Financial Aid Advisor via a partnership with 
the Florida Department of Education Office of 

Student Financial Assistance (OSFA) will be here to 
discuss the federal (FAFSA) and state (FFAA/Bright 

Future) applications and procedures. 

 

When:  Wednesday, October 3, 2018 6-8 PM 

 

Where:  GHS Media Center 

Come JOIN us and get all of your  
questions answered! 


